10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 21 March, 1985

I very much enjoyed your brief visit to London and our
talk and was particularly pleased that Mrs. Mubarak was able
to accompany you. I have subsequently received the beautiful
pendant which you so kindly sent me. I was absolutely
delighted to have this and thank you both most warmly for it.
It will be a happy reminder of a very successful visit.

With best wishes. (Jcin Y emiln

His Excellency President Muhammad Husni Mubarak




